
 

 

Your treatment is being discontinued

Ralofexene (Evista)

Eli Lilly has decided to
stop supplying ralofexene,
branded as Evista, to 
New Zealand Aotearoa.

You can learn more about this on our
website. Use the web address or scan
the QR code with your phone.

www.pharmac.govt.nz/Evista
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Go to www.zero.govt.nz 
Select Pharmac
Browse the site without using any mobile data.

No data? No problem!

The current supply of Evista tablets
will likely run out by December 2025.

Other treatments are available

You will need to talk to the person who
prescribes your Evista about the best
what is right for you.

There are funded treatment options
available.

https://pharmac.govt.nz/evista

